
 
 
 
 

 

Hello Montowese Families! Welcome Fall 
in all of its glory! Montowese has been a very busy 
school over the fast few weeks and we are looking 
forward to an even better memorable holiday 
season.  

A big thank you to all parents that have 
been involved in the PTA meetings & off-line 
meeting discussions. The best way to stay 
involved is to speak up & remain active in planning 
for the school’s future direction.  

The activities we plan & field trips we go 
on are based on the funds we raise at our events. 
We do not want to cancel events or ask families to 
pay for very large portions of their children’s field 
trips. All of the events we do are for the benefit of 
our kids and school. 

We are going to have babysitting available 
for any family who would like to attend our PTA 
meetings but can’t due to childcare.  

 Please consider joining the PTA and 
having an active part in your child’s school and 
education. 

Warm Regards, 
Danielle Masto & Patricia Obier-Bigliere 

 
 

Message From The Presidents 

Montowese School 
Write it Down! 

PTA Meetings–7:00 pm 
Tuesday, Nov. 12 
Tuesday, Jan. 14 

 

 

 

 

BIG THANK YOU TO: 
Gina Samokar & Her Team for 
coordinating a very successful 

Family Pumpkin Night! 

 
 

Jeannine Fundraiser 

***Website!*** 
Please take a look at our new & improved 
Website! Visit Montowese School’s page 

and click on PTA…Lots of info! 
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The Jeannine orders will be in and pick up is 
on Wednesday, November 20th from 4:00 - 
6:00.  We will need help with the orders from 
3:00 - 6:00 if anyone wants to help even for 

an hour.  Neither the school nor the PTA has 
the ability to store frozen items.  They must be 

picked up that evening. 

  

Backwards Day! 
November 15

th
 please send your child to school 

wearing some clothes backwards in support of 

Alzheimer’s. All $1 donations are appreciated. 

   

 

Susan G. Komen  
We raised  $207.50 for Breast Cancer 

 --Wear Pink Day in October, thank you! 



Pl 

 
Light the Way for Education during 

the Holidays! Dedicate a luminary to 

family member, friend, or a favorite 
teacher~ Luminaries are $5 each 

and will be displayed on the North 
Haven Green on Sunday December 

8th, 2013 during the tree lighting. 

Forms were sent home, but if you 
need an extra, please visit our PTA 

website for copies! 
 

 

Montowese School 

 

 

 

  

Reminder: 

There is no school : 

Monday Nov. 11th for Veterans Day 

Thursday & Friday Nov. 28th & 29th for 

Thanksgiving Recess 

Half Day: 

Wednesday Nov. 27th for Thanksgiving Recess 

SATURDAY NOV. 16th 11a.m.-3p.m. 

Please join us for our first annual 
Vendor Village Shopping 

Extravaganza! Over 30 Vendors and 
Crafters will be in attendance at our 
school. Enjoy some lunch with THE 
BIG GREEN TRUCK PIZZA! Lots of 
great raffles to win & stock up on cute 

stocking stuffers and gifts for the 
Holidays! Crafts will be available  

for the kids to create!  
COME JOIN THE FUN! 

*Win a RAINBOW LOOM KIT in our 
Raffle!* 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

*Pajama Day* for grades 3-5 for winning the 
Box Tops Challenge is later this month –  

more information coming soon! 
 

We raised $1,129.60! 
 

* Vendor Village * Luminaries: 


